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Greenbelt Branch Library to Offer Sunday Hours 

 

Greenbelt, MD –The Greenbelt Branch of the Prince George’s County Memorial Library 

System (PGCMLS) will offer Sunday hours effective March 6, 2016. The new hours will offset 

the impact of the New Carrollton Branch’s closure for renovations for approximately 18 months. 

The New Carrollton Branch was one of seven branches open on Sunday within the Library 

System. The other branches are Fairmount Heights, Hillcrest Heights, Hyattsville, Oxon Hill, 

South Bowie and Spauldings. The Greenbelt Branch will be open on Sundays from 1-5 pm. 

 

About The Prince George’s County Memorial Library System 

The Prince George’s County Memorial Library System (PGCMLS), consisting of 19 branches, 

offers strategies for lifelong learning. Library early literacy resources include: Ready 2 Read 

Centers, ABCmouse, AWE Early Literacy Stations and Beanstack. Other resources are: 

Lynda.com, Brainfuse’s JobNow, OverDrive, Inc., FastPencil, hoopla digital, Freegal and Zinio. 

All these services are free with your PGCMLS library card. Library programs include: 

Storytimes, Read to Rover, STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math), Meet the 

Author, Teen Advisory Board (TAB), Chess Clubs, MAC: Manga and Anime Clubs, Crazy 8’s 

Math Clubs and so much more. For additional information, visit our website at 

www.pgcmls.info. 
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